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BRUNSWICK HILLS TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES 
SPECIAL MEETING 

August 6, 2018 
 
The Brunswick Hills Township Board of Trustees met in special session on Monday, 
August 6, 2018 at 6:00 pm at the Brunswick Hills Township Town Hall for the purpose 
of a Public Hearing on the matter of rezoning. 

Board of Trustees, Chair Michael Esber, Vice-Chair John Witthuhn, Trustee Christina 
Kusnerak, Zoning Inspector Evelyn Czyz and two members of the public were present. 

Esber called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM and noted the meeting was properly 
advertised. 

Esber stated the Board received a map amendment recommendation from the Zoning 
Commission to rezone PP # 00102A30016 from R-1 to C-2, NW corner of Substation 
and Rt. 303 noting the County Planning Services recommend approval as well. 

There was no discussion from the board members or input from the public that was in 
attendance.  

Esber moved to close the public hearing.  Esber offered and moved to adopt Resolution 
#28-2018. Kusnerak seconded. All voted yes. Resolution adopted.  

 

ADJOURN:  

Esber moved to adjourn at 6:05 PM. Witthuhn seconded. All voted yes. Motion carried. 

 
 
_______________________________  ______________________________ 
Michael Esber, Chair Trustee   Katherine Esber, Fiscal Officer 
 
_______________________________  ______________________________ 
John Witthuhn, Vice-Chair Trustee  Christina Kusnerak, Trustee 
 
 


